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1 September 2023 
   
   
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to welcome you and your child to Guiseley School Sixth Form.    
     
The Sixth Form is quite different to KS4. Students have chosen to study A levels or technical qualifications but they 
also, for the first time, have non-contact time that they will need to manage.  Sixth Form students are role models 
to the rest of the school, as such they are expected to behave in a mature way and respond positively to the 
challenges that study at this level entails.  

Alongside the academic study is the fun and enjoyment of Sixth Form; Charity events, school teams, music 
performances, school plays, field trips and work experience. All these activities are there, not only to enjoy 
but to develop social responsibility and give students opportunity to show their other talents. This is 
increasingly important in the competition for places at University, Apprenticeships and the World of Work.  
 
If you would like to know more about what happens in Sixth Form, please come to our Parents’ Welcome 
Evening, on Tuesday 12 September 6.00pm until 7.00pm, in the auditorium. I will be pleased to talk to you 
about our expectations and the guidance and support that we offer students. 
 
Please enter the school through the Fieldhead Road entrance, turn left and you will be met outside the Sports 
and Arts Block. 
 
I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Hannah Ogden 
Assistant Headteacher 
Director of KS5 


